
Why make someone cry over a cut cable! 
Call Centel before you cfig. 

Call Cental at 385-3651 before 
you dig or trench. 

We ll send someone out to your site right 
away and tell you if there’s any underground 
telephone cable where you’re planning to dig. 

That’s the best way to avoid cutting a cable 
by mistake and putting maybe hundreds of 
phones out of service. 

Phones that people may need to use for 
emergencies. Like calling the fire department. 

Or the police. Or for an ambulance. 
So take a few minutes and give us a call 

before you trench or dig. Don’t make a terrible 
mistake when you can make a call instead. 

Call 385-3651. And nobody will have to cry. 


